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I live in Little Bay - 2036. Recently bus services to the city were cut. meaning no direct bus to 
the city (central station) any more. I can no longer get to work, other than a longer route via 
the slow tram. I am appalled. this has now meant I have to drive in to work instead. Bus 
stops are now not serviced. I landed at one accidentally the other day trying to get into 
work, and it was 15 minutes walk from the closest one- had a tiny sign on it saying it was no 
longer serviced. With ever increasing population density, services should be increased not 
decreased!!!!! 


